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Stalder Gallery Talk and Workshop Rescheduled
(KTNC) - A Gallery Talk and Workshop at the Stalder Gallery in Falls City that was postponed in
July has been rescheduled for early next month.
 Nebraska cartoonist Paul Fell will be at the Stalder Gallery on Friday, August 2nd to speak about
the exhibit of his work that’s been at the gallery since July 1st.  The gallery talk will begin at 7:00
p.m. that day, and the Library will open at 6:00 p.m. 
 Fell will then be at the Library for a workshop, from 9:00 a.m. till noon on Saturday, August 3rd. 
The workshop will focus on cartooning and caricatures, and is open to middle and high school
students and adults.  
There is no fee for the workshop, but those interested in participating need to sign up by July 31st. 
Call Stalder Gallery Curator Christina Wertenberger at 402-245-6034 to sign up for the workshop.
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